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BC position on ICANN reform

The main purpose of the call was to discuss and adopt the draft BC response to the second ERC implementation report. 

The paper attracted support and reinforcement following its initial e-mail circulation. The draft paper (v3) was adopted by unanimity with some minor editorial changes on the call. The paper will be sent today (25 September) to the ERC to meet their requested deadline.

New gTLDs

At the request of Ron Andruff, it was agreed to bring forward discussion on a new position paper on future gTLDs. A draft paper has been written but not completed by rapporteur Philip Sheppard, following the Bucharest meeting. Following the call, he will now amend that draft and circulate it for discussion to the BC list. The objective is to discuss and amend the paper so that the BC can adopt an agreed position before the Shanghai meetings October 28.

ICANN meetings in Shanghai

Marilyn Cade outlined the proposed agenda for the constituency day in Shanghai with its usual joint session with the IP and ISP constituencies. The GAC has been invited to this joint session along with ERC members and the ICANN CEO. A detailed agenda will be circulated to the BC list shortly.

Next call

A provisional date of October 16 at UTC 12.00 was agreed should there be a need following publication of the third ERC implementation report. 

